
                        Hockey sticks  
                    for Norwich-Dedza Partnership,  

                         Malawi! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Do you have any old hockey sticks lying 

around at home or in 
your club? 

 
 

The Norwich – Dedza Partnership needs 
them! 

 
 
 
 

 
The Norwich-Dedza Partnership works with schools and local 
communities in the region of Dedza, Malawi and students and staff 
from Easton and Otley College have just returned from their 
successful visit. 
 
This year we found out that some high schools have introduced 
hockey into their sports programmes but cannot source enough 
hockey sticks.  
 
Please help us to send out sticks this September by donating your 
old stick(s)……………it doesn’t matter how old they are.    
 
 
 
 
If you have any balls too then they would be 
appreciated too!! 
 
 
Please contact Jane Freeman to arrange collection and 
for more details : 
 
jane.freeman@eastonotley.ac.uk 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
  


